
STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
 
Date:  July 02, 2024 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Gayle Dietz, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Nebraska Department of Transportation  
 
Subject: RFP Number R312-24 
 
 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for Proposal that 
the Nebraska Department of Transportation intends to award the contracts for Statewide On-
Call Culvert Lining Repair Services to the following Contractors for the following locations: 
 

• District 1 – Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 2 – Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 3 - Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 4 - Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 5 - Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 6 – Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 7 - Subsurface, Inc. 
 

• District 8 - Subsurface, Inc. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


